
 

 

 
March 23, 2016 

 
 
Mr. B. Todd Glover 
City Administrator 
City of North Augusta  
Municipal Building 
100 North Augusta 
North Augusta, SC  29841 

 
RE: Title VI Compliance On-Site Review 

  City of North Augusta 
  
Dear Mr. Glover: 
  
 Pursuant to Federal nondiscrimination regulations (23 CFR 200.9 (b) (7) and 49 CFR 21), the 
Office of Business Development & Special Program conducted a Title VI Compliance Review for the 
City of North Augusta.  
 

After reviewing the City of North Augusta’s preliminary submittal, we have determined that 
an on-site review is necessary.  Please see the enclosed Title VI Review Corrective Action Plan.  The 
Corrective Action Plan identifies the deficiencies found.    The City can begin remedial action and 
submit additional information prior to the on-site review as it relates to the corrective action plan to 
promptly resolve deficiency status.   
 

The on-site review will be conducted on Tuesday, April 12, 2016 at 10:30 a.m.  In preparation 
for our arrival, please have a room available so we can review Title VI documents and files.  We also 
request that the City’s Title VI Designee and/or staff must be present on the day of the review.   
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Renee Miller-Cotton by telephone at 
803-737-5095 or by e-mail at MillerRC@scdot.org.   

 
      Sincerely,  
                                                                                                    
 

 
Barbara Beagles 
Compliance & Quality Assurance Manager 
Office of Business Development & Special Programs 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Thomas C. Zeaser, Director of Engineering & Public Works 
  
File: Title VI/Miller-Cotton 
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